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 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: June 08, 2017 
 

Technical Advisory 
DL17-020 and 
RS/TL17-015 

 

SUBJECT: Executive Order Number 17-120 – Relief Due to Wildfires is 
Expiring 

 

 

Overview: 
 

The Governor’s Executive Order Number 17-120, Emergency Management/Wildfires, which 
authorized the Department to waive fees for duplicate or replacement registration certificates, vessel 
title certificates, vehicle license plates, vehicle registration certificates, vehicle tag certificates, vehicle 
title certificates, handicapped parking permits, replacement drivers’ licenses and replacement 
identification cards and to waive the additional fees for the late renewal of or application for such 
licenses for  citizens affected by wildfires, will expire at the close of business on Friday, June 9, 2017.  
The workaround procedures and fee waivers described in DL17-013 and RS/TL17-010 will be 
discontinued.   
 

Conclusion: 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support Center. 
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